
 

 

 

Friday 28th April 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

As you are aware the Y2 children will be undertaking their SATs assessments 

throughout the month of May (please see additional letter for full explanation). 

During the month of May I will be giving the children some additional homework to 

help support their learning. This will be given as a paper exercise and not on School 

360 as is normally the case. 

Please continue to support your child at home by helping them to complete their 

homework. This may be Maths, Literacy or both. 

 

You can also continue to support your child by: 

Reading daily - Additional focus on grammar - ask your child to find a word which is 

an adjective, a noun, a verb, an adverb. This will help them in their grammar 

assessment.  

Practice known number facts - time tables (x3, x2, x5, and x10) and number 

bonds (10, 20 and 100) 

A very useful Maths website which covers a wide range of maths concepts: 

www.topmarks.co.uk/     (refer to KS1 resources) 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Maule 

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/

